

Bagshot Infant School, School Lane, Bagshot, Surrey. GU19 5BP.

Telephone: 01276 473385 Fax: 01276 451759

e-mail: info@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk website: www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk

twitter: @BagshotInfant Headteacher: Miss K Aldred

28<sup>th</sup> April 2022

## **Bagshot Hidden Books**

Dear Parents and Carers,

After the success of our *March Reading Challenge* we are launching a new reading challenge this term, *Bagshot Hidden Books*. Books have been hidden all around Bagshot, not on the school grounds, for children, of all ages and schools, to find and read. If your child finds a book please take it home, enjoy reading it and then hide the book again, somewhere else. We would also love to see where the books end up so, if possible, please send us a photograph and a message to <u>reading@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk</u>

We very much hope you and your children enjoy finding and reading our hidden books.

Kind regards

Miss K Aldred